
 

 

Use one of the two methods below  to place your reservation: 
Mail –   Make your check payable to Newcomers of Central Florida.    Mail check to:  
Patti Zedo,  513 Lake Charm Court, Oviedo, FL  32765   At luncheon upon arrival, pick 
up name badge at check-in table.  
Phone -  Please call the appropriate number for your last name (spell, if a message).        

A — L: Call Paulette Kubo 407-381-5768    M — Z: Call Patti Zedo 407-359-3314 
 

All reservations (checks or phone messages) must be received by 5:00 pm on the 
Monday before the luncheon (8/13/07).  

ANY CANCELLATIONS AFTER THE DEADLINE WILL REIMBURSE THE CLUB.  
 Check in at reservation table to pay and/or receive your name badge 

RESERVATIONS ONLY, PLEASE! NO WALK-INS ALLOWED. Thanks. 

AUGUST 2007 

LUNCHEON & GENERAL MEETING 
AUGUST 16, 2007 

PROCEDURES FOR LUNCHEON RESERVATIONS 

NEWCOMERS OF CENTRAL FLORIDA 

Volume 18, Issue 3 

TABLE OF CONTENTS 

Pg. 1       Luncheon /Mtg. 
info, Directions, Reservation 
procedures    
Pg.  2    President’s Mes-
sage, Board Meeting 
Pg. 3 Membership info 
Pg. 4 -5 Interest Groups,  
Treasurers Report 
Pg. 6 Photos 
Pg. 7 Inside the Arts, Pot-
luck,  Correspondence  
Pg. 8 Calendar 
Inserts:  Proposed Budget  
 

 

AUGUST MENU 
 

Salad Course: 
House Salad  

 

Main Courses: 
Chicken Marsala  

Fire roasted chicken with  
prosciutto, mushrooms and  

Marsala wine   

Tenderloin Portabella Piccata 
Pork tenderloin, garlic crumb 

dusted, grilled and topped with a 
piccata sauce 

 
Grilled Fish of the Day 

Fresh seasonal grilled fish with 
your choice of our signature 

Lime Tomato Garlic Sauce, or 
Lemon Butter 

Awesome Side of Garlic Mashed 
Potatoes  

 

Rolls and Butter  
 

Dessert: 
Chocolate Macadamia Nut 

Brownie  
 

Soft drinks, Tea &  
Coffee 

 

$23.00 per person 
 

Don’t forget to choose your  
entrée with your   

reservation. 

 

HAPPY HOT DAYS  
OF SUMMER! 

BONEFISH GRILL 
1761 W. State Road 434 

Longwood, FL 32750 
407-331-0131 

 
Margie Simmons is doing a great job in finding new and exciting restaurants 
for our lunching pleasure.  Come and enjoy great food, friendly conversation 

and make some new friends! 
 

This will be our first time to go to Bonefish Grill.  It is located in the Longwood 
Plaza on SR 434, just east of I-4 (at the 434/Longwood exit). 

 
 

 
 

Close-up view 

Neighborhood view   



L Y N N E ’ S  L E T T E R 

Our membership Renewal 
time is nearing its close at 
the end of July.  If you have 
not renewed, do it now so 
that you will not be charged 
the reinstatement fee and 
will have your name pub-
lished in this year’s Mem-
bership Directory.  Also, be 
sure to check off the com-
mittees which interest you 
enough to help, so that we 
can all do our jobs better. 
 
Judy Babine, our  Ways & 
Means Chair, is planning a 
fundraiser for our club in  
September.  It is called 
“Meat Bingo”, a game we 
discovered at the Winter 
Park Elk’s Club.  It is hilari-
ous and fun!  The actual 
prizes are chicken, steak 
and pork chops.  Once the 
date is set, you will be noti-
fied and you will need to 
put it on your calendars 
and plan to attend. 
 
We are in the process of 
discussing a party for our 
membership.  A luau is one 
idea.  Please notify anyone 
on the Board as to a prefer-
ence of the club party.  We 
would like to have a large 
participation and are al-
ways looking for something 
you would all like.  Our job 
is to provide venues and 
programs that are appeal-
ing to most, so let us hear 
from you.  This is your club! 
 
September is the kickoff 
month for all of our Interest 
Groups.  If you have de-
cided on which groups 
you’d like to be included, 
contact the Chairpersons to 
get on the lists.  We pro-
vide a variety of activities to 
encourage your attendance 
in order to meet and to get 
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JULY 

BOARD  
MEETING  

 

 
Thursday, 

August 3, 2007 
10:00 am 

 
COFFEE    

9:45am TO 10:15am 
 

BOARD MEETING 
10:15am to 12:00pm     
held at the home of 
Lynne Snowden 
341 Redwing Way 

Casselberry, FL 32707 
407-696-2886 
Directions: 

If you are coming from the east, 
go to Mitchell Hammock/Red Bug 
Lake Road, turn right on Tu-
skawilla Road and go one-half 
mile to signal at Eagle Boulevard 
and turn left.  Follow Eagle Blvd. 
through stop sign at Dodd Road 
until it ends at Eagle Circle.  Turn 
right and follow around one mile to 
Redwing Way and turn right.  
** Go to stop sign and the house is 
the next house on the left, 341, 
light blue with dark blue trim. 
If coming from the west, take 436 
to Red Bug Lake Road and turn 
east.  Go one-half mile to signal at 
Eagle Circle.  Turn left to enter 
Deer Run Subdivision.  Follow 
Eagle Circle one and one-half 
miles to Redwing Way and turn 
left.  (There are nine speed bumps 
to cross before Redwing Way.) 
** see above 

 

REGRETS ONLY  
to Lynne 

Phone or email 
lqsnowden@earthlink.net 

 

Dear Friends, 
 
Since Betty chose to step 
down as President and I 
was the next in line, I 
have accepted the role of 
President for the rest of 
the year. (The third time 
is the charm, so have no 
fear!)   Martha Cirrotti 
was happy to take the 
first Vice-President of 
Programs position alone.  
Many thanks, Martha. 
 
Our month has been full 
of fun activities and the 
luncheon was no excep-
tion.  Buttermilk’s had a 
private room upstairs for 
us to chat and enjoy each 
other, interrupted only by 
the business of the club. 
We had 3 guests attend-
ing; Kay Tice,  Vieanna 
Chmieleweski, and Pat 
Forbes. Pat Forbes was 
the lucky recipient of our 
50/50 drawing of $36.00 
and  won the Mystery gift. 
 
Our Budget Committee 
presented the proposed 
Budget for the year, 
which will be inserted in 
this newsletter for ap-
proval by the members 
present at the August 
luncheon.  Please look it 
over and come prepared 
to get any questions an-
swered that you  may 
have.   
 

If you would like to receive 
your monthly Chatter via 
email in color, please send 
your name and e-mail address 
to lqsnowden@earthlink.net 
Save postage for the club!  It’s 
easier to make plans for the 
next month even sooner! 

to know as many members 
as possible.  If you get in-
volved, your social calen-
dar will flourish with fun. 
 
In September, we plan to 
change our name badges 
to magnetized badges.  If 
anyone would prefer to 
keep the hanging badge, 
please notify Patti Zedo or 
Paulette Kubo.  We need 
to know if it would be a 
health threat for you. 
 
I look forward to another 
great year ahead.  I am 
here for you to voice your 
opinions and to hear your 
ideas for the direction our 
club should take. Call me!  
 
 Your friend, 
  Lynne 

LYNNE SNOWDEN 

Guests attending our July luncheon 
at Buttermilk’s are from L to R: 

Vieanna Chmielewski, Kay Tice 
and her friend, Pat Forbes. 

Netta Newcomer 
proudly holds our 
flag for our Pledge 
of Allegiance each 
month.  Isn’t she 
cute?!! 
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Frances Pennacchia                      321-765-4014 
1930 Summer Club Drive 
Apt. 110                                                       
Oviedo, Florida  32765                     fpennacchia@cfl.rr.com 
  

Camile Monica                   407-365-7462 
1592 Bay Club Road           973-896-3355 (cell) 
Oviedo, Florida  32766  camillemonica@bellsouth.net 
  
Mary Lou Calabrese  407-830-7884 
310 Windmeadows Street 407-484-1290 (cell) 
Altamonte Springs, Florida 32701   
 
Claudia Downs email: cmdowns@bellsouth.net 
Martha Cirrotti email: mcirrotti@gmail.com 
Susan Morrow email: davidsusanmorrow@bellsouth.net    
 
  
 
Please notify Dru Juhl, VP Membership of any changes for our new  
Directory to be correct.   Thanks.         

 NEW MEMBERS & CORRECTIONS 

August Birthdays 
August 10th                         Dru Juhl 

August 11th                         Eva Carroll 

August 12th                         Pat Fluno 

August 15th                         Betty Gauthier 

August 20th                         Pat Coyle 

August 21st                          Greta Meves 

                                           Gloria Irwin 

August 27th                         Susan Burrows 

August 30th                         Brenda Broadway 

                                           Mary Ann Rubini                                    
  Gail Freie 

                                           Pat Cregar 

August 31st                         Ruth Crews  

2007-2008 OFFICERS 

 President Lynne Snowden 407-696-2886 

 VP Programs Martha Cirrotti 407-366-3673 

 VP Luncheons Margie Simmons 407-977-0516 

 VP Membership Dru Juhl 407-682-6306 

 Corresponding Sec Tina Kevish 407-366-6321 

 Recording Sec Joan Bove 407-971-3911 

 Treasurer Susan Burrows 407-273-0532 

 Parliamentarian Joyce Barone 407-381-2671 

COMMITTEES 

 Outreach LaVera Cieslak 407-574-0259 

 Special Events Donna Flandreau 407-702-2711 

 Historian Claudia Downs 407-281-7521 

 Hospitality Pat Brizel 407-277-2070 

  Edna Long 407-249-7935 

 Newsletter  Sharen Isham 407-380-1676 

  Lynne Snowden 407-696-2886 

 Publicity Pat Cregar 407-366-6377 

 Reservations Patti Zedo 407-359-3314 

  Paulette Kubo 407-381-5768 

  Lois Boulicault 407-327-5500 

 Ways & Means Judy Babine 407-880-7974 

SPECIAL INTEREST GROUPS 

 Inspiration Judy Babine 407-880-7974 

 Bridge Pat McRee 407-359-1228 

  Sim Horst 407-678-2961 

 Bunko Belles Gloria Irwin 407-331-6147 

 Bunko Babes     

Couples Betty Anderson 407-482-4413 

Mondays Pat Coyle 407-275-0437 

Thursday Dru Juhl 407-682-6306 

 Chick Flicks Pat Fluno 407-482-2146 

Claudia Downs 407-281-7521 

 Euchre Betsy Dhuyvetter 407-277-9033 

 Golf Mike Frazier 407-365-5251 

 Inside the Arts Anne Lowe 407-737-6858 

Eleanore Smith 407-380-2564 

 Mah Jongg Mike Frazier 407-365-5251 

 Pot Luck Dining Joan Bové  407-971-3911 

 Brenda Broadway 407-650-0083 

 Betty Huff 407-736-0797 

MEMBERSHIP   Dru Juhl  407-682-6306

 

A reminder that it is RENEWAL TIME!!!!!!  The deadline 
without paying the $5.00 penalty is July 31st.  If you do not 
have a membership form you can access it on our website at 
www.newcomerscfl.org.  Please note that the dues has 
changed and is now $25.00 for the year.  Also, notice the 
area to check what interest groups that you would like to be 
a part of.  We will have the chairperson of that group/groups 
contact you.  GET INVOLVED/HAVE FUN. 
This is YOUR CLUB! Please send the membership forms and 
payment directly to me: 
   

Dru Juhl    
551 Majestic Way 
Altamonte Springs, Florida  32714  

 

Thank You............ 
 If you have any questions or know someone who is interested in joining 
our club, please call or e-mail me.     Dru   



 

 

 

BUNKO BABES 
 

MONDAY BABES —- Call  
Pat Coyle 407-275-0437 
THURSDAY BABES — Call  
Dru Juhl  407-682-6306 
COUPLES BABES & DUDES —Call  
Betty Anderson  407-482-4413 
 

BUNKO BABES HAVE MORE FUN!  We are having 
a blast!  We usually need substitutes! Call us! 

•Monday Daytime Bunko Babes 
August 20 at the home of Donna Flandreau 
Telephone -  407-702-2711 
 
•2nd Thursday Night Bunko Babes 
August 9th at the home of Martha Cirrotti 
Telephone - 407-366-3673  

If you would like to join our group or interested in 
being a substitute, please call me (Dru Juhl at 407-
682-6306)  We have a great time!!!  

      
•Friday Night Babes and Dudes Bunko 
August 17 at the home of Judy & Harold 
Babine, Telephone -  407-880-7974 
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 The Treasurer’s June Report   
 by Susan Burrows 

 

Starting Balance  $3,842.36 
Income   $3,222.00 

Expenses   $1,037.47 
Balance   $5,926.89 

ATTENTION ALL MEMBERS!!!    

IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO SUBMIT AN ARTICLE FOR THE NEWSLETTER, PLEASE CALL LYNNE 
SNOWDEN @ 407-696-2886, OR EMAIL TO LQSNOWDEN@EARTHLINK.NET  BY 5 PM, 7/16/07 
(MONDAY) FOR THE NEXT ISSUE. 

GOLF 
 

Mike Frazier 407-365-5251 
 

MAH JONGG 
Mike Frazier 407-365-5251 

Joan Worswick 407-359-9761  
 
 

We will play Mah Jongg at the Memorial Building 
three times this month.  We play from 10 am to 2 pm 
on the first, second, and fourth Mondays. 
 

There is a $3.00 monthly fee payable to the Memorial 
Building for each person to play. 
 

Bring your own lunch and a drink.  Coffee or Hot Tea 
will be provided. 
 

Please RSVP a few days before each date. 
We welcome new members! 

August 6, 13, & 27 

COUPLES EUCHRE 
Betsy Dhuyvetter 

407-277-9033 
 

August 18, 2007 
Hosts:  Judy & Harold Babine 

407=880-7974 
Call Judy for reservations. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IT’S BLAZING HOT!!! GOLF 
IS SUSPENDED  

UNTIL SEPTEMBER 
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LADIES  BRIDGE 
 

August 22, 2007     

You are welcome to join our growing Bridge group.  
We play at the Memorial Building in Oviedo on the 
fourth Wednesday of each month.  There is a $3.00 
monthly fee to play at the Memorial Building and 
$1.00 for the day’s winners.  Snacks are provided by 
a “player” each month. 
 
We take reservations by phone or email all month, 
but request that reservations or cancellations should 
be made by Monday of the week that we play.   
Thank you. 
 
The Memorial Building is located at 38 S Central 
Avenue in Oviedo, 32765.  Phone: 407-977-6079 

 

 

Pat McRee     Sim Horst 
407-359-1228      407-678-2961  

patmcree@bellsouth.net   skhorst@earthlink.net 

BUNKO BELLES 
Gloria Irwin 

407-331-6147 
 

Wednesday,  August 8, 2007  12 noon 
Judy Babine 
407-880-7974 
 

Thursday, August 23, 2007  6:45pm 
Vera Lipinski 
407-695-3649 
 
 

Call Gloria if you would like to play or if you would like 
to be on the substitute list.  It’s easy, fun and a GREAT 
way to meet new friends.  Please call to RSVP to each 
hostess for the day you wish to play. 

Chick Flicks 
A FUN WAY TO MEET NEW 

FRIENDS AND SEE A MOVIE! 
So you will know where we will be 
going each month, please note that 
they are separated by location.  Pat 

for Oviedo and Claudia for Waterford  Lakes.  See 
you there!  Call or email to join us. Thanks, Pat! 
 

Pat Fluno for Oviedo Marketplace 
407-482-2146 

September-November-January-March-May 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Claudia Downs for Waterford Lakes Theaters 

407-281-7521  407-234-5174 (cell) 
August–October–December-February-April 

 
A monthly gathering of movie goers for a matinee and 
snack on the last Tuesday of the month.  
 
We usually choose a feature around 3:00 pm and have a 
snack afterwards to discuss the movie. 
 
If you would like to be notified, please e-mail either of us to 
be added to the list, depending on which  theater you pre-
fer, or both.  Please call us if you wish to be phoned. 

 

Pat(pmfluno@yahoo.com) or  
Claudia (c.downs@comcast.net) 

We will notify you through email (or phone) 
a few days before with the movie choice and 

the restaurant choice of the month. 
 

August 28, 2007 

Waterford Lakes 
Get a Regal Cinema card for discounts.  

Free popcorn on Tuesdays! 

The cards are free! 

We have FUN!!! 
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OUR CLUB NEWSLETTER IS PRINTED COMPLIMENTARY BY 

HOPE MARTIN’S PRINTING COMPANY 

DIGITAL RESOURCES TECHNOLOGIES, INC. 

407-221-3336 

 

Lynne Snowden’s first day as President Pat Brizel  with the 50/50 tickets to sell. Tina Kevish with Martha Cirrotti 

July Birthday Babes who 
attended the luncheon. 
From L to R:  Joan Bové,  
Mike Frazier, Lynne Roeca, 
Martha Stauffer, and Martha 
Cirrotti. 
 
Happy Birthday to all! 

We had a small turnout of 
33 for our luncheon at 
Buttermilk’s who all en-
joyed the food, friends 
and meeting our guests. 
 
There was a lot of chat-
ting with each other, but 
we made time for pic-
tures. 
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POTLUCK DINING 
CHAIRPERSONS 

Joan Bove   407-971-3911  
Brenda Broadway    407-650-0083 
Betty Huff  407-736-0797 

 

Saturday, September 1, 2007 
7:00 pm 

 

The first Potluck Dining is September 1, 2007 at 
the home of Art and Joan Bové, 1325 Tall Maple 
Loop in Chapman Lakes subdivision in Oviedo. 
 

Please call Joan for reservations and to choose 
what to bring.   You choose to bring either an 
entrée, appetizer, salad or dessert for 12.  Call 
early if you want to choose, latecomers may 
have no choice! 

 

This is a wonderful way for our husbands to be 
introduced to each other, but singles are also 
welcome.   

INSIDE THE ARTS 
Eleanore Smith &  Anne Lowe   

      407-380-2564         407-737-6858 

 

SEPTEMBER EVENT COMING! 

 

Our first event will be in late September.  Check back next month for more information! 

Thank you for your interest.  We look forward to adding wonderful activities for all to  

enjoy this year.  See you soon! 

NEWS & EVENTS 

CORRESPONDENCE 
Tina Kevish 

407-366-6321 
tkevish@cfl.rr.com 

 
• A Thank You card was sent to Gina’s Lake-
side Grill 
 
• Get Well cards were sent to Pat McRee & 
Judy Babine. 
 
• Thinking of You cards were sent to Ann 
McLean, Judy Allen, Jo Ann Valentine, Donna 
Young, & Penny Cohen. 
 
• Welcome letters/Directories were sent to 

Trina Morgan, Suzie Katz, & Patricia 
Lindsey.  

Please contact me if you know anyone who 
would appreciate a card from our club!! 

 
                                         
 Thanks,   

  Tina 



Newcomers  
of Central Florida 
P.O. Box 620384 

Oviedo, FL 32762-0384 
www.newcomerscfl.org 

There are no strangers, just friends 
we haven't met. 

Luncheon at 
 

BONEFISH GRILL 
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